
10/21 PTSO Board Meeting 

7pm via Zoom 
Attendance: Saumya Khanduja, Michelle Wetlaufer, Barbara Talvitie, Melissa Waltuck 

Financials 
Annual Dues are trickling in – total raised to date is $42,700 + plus some matching donations, we 
have a current total balance of $63,000. If we do not hit our fundraising target, we will work to cut 
expenses. We will continue to work on fundraising. Boosters fundraising is also down. Attendance 
at football games has been down this fall. 

Celebrate South 
Asst Superintendent Gene Roundtree and Superintendent Anna Nolin attended the Friday 
Celebrate South kickoff football game. Black Student Union held a bake sale. Saturday was all girls 
games – sponsored munchkins and hot chocolate. Monday spirit wear sale and bracelet giveaway. 
Tuesday and Thursday student appreciation. The banner is up.  

Hospitality 
Halloween themed coffee scheduled for next week 10/29 early release 

Thanksgiving Pies 
Open Pie order form next week, deadline to order of November 6. Staff pies planned for Tues 11/26 

Other Business 
Picture Retake on 10/28 

Adjourned 8:09pm 

 
 


